
  

Date:  March 11, 2015 
 
To:  Seiko Instruments Customers, Sales Representatives, and Distributors 
 
RE:  S-1731, S-8551A, S-8367A, and S-8368A Series Discontinuation 
Announcement (Reference # D150311) 
 
This letter serves as last time buy notice for the S-1731, S-8551A, S-8367A and S-
8368A Series.  The specific part numbers can be found in the attached 
spreadsheet. 
  
The following schedule applies: 
 

1. Last Time PO Accepted:  June 30, 2015 
 

2. Last Shipment:  December 15, 2015 
 
If you have any questions please contact your Seiko Instruments Regional Sales 
Manager or me at (310) 517-7884.  Thank you. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Jim Schlumpberger 
General Manager 
Electronic Components Division 
Seiko Instruments USA Inc. 
 


